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Voting by mail makes it easier for all Oregonians to vote. Requiring in person voting 

would be a deterrent and present a hardship for those who have mobility issues, 

cannot take off work or don’t have transportation to the polls- like me. Voting by mail 

has worked successfully in Oregon for over 20 years and improves voter turnout. 

Why would you want to make it HARDER for people to vote?! I strongly oppose this 

measure and urge you to do the same. 


